Friday 20th September 2013
Dear Y3 Parents,
Year 3 Violin Tuition at Friars.
Children in Year 4, 5 and 6 began violin lessons last academic year and will be carrying on with the lessons this year. However, we have purchased three more violins and would like to invite applications for 3 year 3 children to start lessons.

If chosen, your child will be taught in a group of 3. At the early stages of learning a musical instrument it is established good practice for children to learn in small groups as they encourage each other and learn from each other.

The heavily subsidised cost per session is £5 and the termly cost of violin hire is £10. Your child will be expected to take responsibility for the violin and practice regularly at home.

There will be a minimum of 10 sessions this term. Therefore you will need to pay 10 weekly payments of £5 plus a £10 hire fee. Alternatively, if you are able to, you can pay us a fee for this term’s total of £60.

Please complete and return the slip below by Friday 27th September. If more than 3 children express an interest in learning the violin we will have to draw names from a hat to ensure fairness.
Yours sincerely

J. Burtt
I would like my child to start violin tuition and am able to pay £5 per week for tuition and £10 a term for violin hire

Name of child: __________________________________

Parent signature: _________________________________
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